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Message from Dean Kristi

Dear Families,

Hope everyone is doing well. As you know, we've been working hard to develop
our plan for re-opening for the 2020-21 school year. Two weeks ago I shared
that to allow for social distancing in schools, our buildings are not large enough
to have all students in-person every day. Because of this we have been working
on a hybrid model (some students in person, some remote) that can be scaled
up or down quickly to shift as the situation with COVID-19 changes. 

This week, the Philadelphia School District announced their plan for the fall.
Their plan is a hybrid model that aims to have children in school buildings two
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days a week with a remote program for the other three days. We are now in the
process of reviewing their plan in depth to see how it can inform our own
thinking. There may be questions or approaches that they have considered and
tackled that we can now learn from. 

Our goal is to be able to share Wissahickon's plan by the end of the month. We
will send it out via email first, with family meetings scheduled right afterwards to
talk through the plan and answer questions. Once we've shared the plan, it is
still possible that it may need to change based on what is happening with the
virus itself and local infection rates. Thank you for staying in touch this summer
by reading our newsletter each week and taking surveys like the one we sent
out last week. We appreciate your partnership in this tough time.

Stay safe,

Kristi
 

Change of address during remote learning
If you changed your address during remote learning you will have to provide the school
with supporting documents for the address change. We require two proof of residency
documents (ie: government issued id, current utility bill, lease or mortgage statement etc.).
We will not be able to update any bus information without the updated documentation. 

Ms.Tonya will begin calling families the week of July 27th to start scheduling parents to
come with their documents. Appointments will begin the week of August 3rd.

Follow Wissahickon Charter Schools on Social Media
Follow WCS on Facebook and Instagram for important school updates and to see student
learning and fun in action! And don't be shy, we love it when you like, comment, and share
our posts!                                                                                                                                 
                 
Let's continue to be safe, practice social distancing, keep your hands away from
your face and please, please, please Wash Your Hands!
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